
Grand  Strand Corvettes 
 
The August meeting of GSC was held at Hanser House in Litchfield on 
August 16th at 5:00 PM. There were 19 members present. 
 
Pres. Pat welcomed all.  
 
Treas. David reported the treasury balance was $2,172.89. The car show 
had 55 cars entered for proceeds of $1100. Profit for the show was $617.  
 
Pres. Pat reported new members Bryan and Peggy Silverman.  
 
He then mentioned the car show and Cars and Coffee. The next Cars and 
Coffee is September 6th.  
 
Jason's House was busy this week with 11families to be followed by 14 
next week. We will need a good turnout of cars on Sunday as there are 10 
families scheduled.  
 
Future meeting locations will be on the web site after the server is fixed. 
The November meeting might be a trip to Second Sunday in Charleston. 
Information to follow.  
 
Under new business, Pres. Pat said Mickey has volunteered to serve as 
nominating committee chair. He will seek two members at large to assist 
with nominations for the four officer positions. Incumbents wanting to 
continue in office should contact Mickey. Those wanting to run far away 
need not contact Mickey.  
 
Several possible trips were discussed. Sam will research possibilities. 
Suggestions included wineries, over night to Savannah, additional 
Hobcaw tours and South Port. Pres. Pat mentioned the Hanser House is 
having a seafood festival November 14th if any members are interested.  
 
Sec. Dick said Larry was kind enough to donate window stickers with the 
club logo on them for our cars. They look great but you need instructions 
on how to apply them. Take the backing on the sticky side off first the 
place the sticker on the window and press before removing the back 
backing.  
 
Pres. Pat ended the meeting by reporting we now have 54 members. The 



meeting was adjourned at 5:30 and was followed by good fellowship and 
a good meal.  
 
Dick Mahany Secretary	
  


